December 2011 Minutes — 12/6/11

The meeting was open at approximately 7:05

Club Treasure, R. Stauffer reported an operating balance of $3,751.55 in addition to
$5,000.00 we still have in the future fund. He also reported that by the end of the
meeting, and after voting in three new members, the membership will consist of 86 paid
members.

OLD BUSINESS - n/a

NEW BUSINESS
- Ken Kayser suggested renting a wood splitter for $100.00 that we could use on
some of the wood down at the field. It was decided to wait until someone talks to
the land owners and gets permission to cut down any dead trees that could be
used.

- Anice gift card was given to Charles and Lavern of King RC for their continued
support of the RAMS Club.

- Jim McManus was the big winner of the night as he brought the most food items.

- Charlie Lasley also won a nice gift donated by King RC, a Twin Combat Hel
system.

New members......... Steven Hays was voted in, bringing the roster to 86 members.

50/50 was won by Gary Hauck, who netted $39.00.

Kab 12-6-11



